
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee: 
 
I live in Eugene within walking distance of the University of Oregon.  I support the State House and State 
Senate districts Map C because it keeps U of O whole rather than splitting it three ways as does Map 
A.  This community of interest should be preserved to ensure effective representation.  
 
Regarding the Congressional maps, I support Plan A.  This map appears to preserve communities of 
interest in CD4 and unite communities of interest in southern and eastern Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
   Susan Cundiff 
   1515 Sylvan St. 
   Eugene, OR 97403 
 


